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Please find attached a response to your request.
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
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MONTPELIER, VT 


05609-1001 
 
 
Sent via email to ablutstein@arsquared.org 
 
March 4, 2022 
 
Allan Blutstein 
1500 Wilson Blvd., 5th Floor  
Arlington, Virginia 22209  
 
 
Re:   Vermont Public Records Act requests, dated February 25, 2022 
 
Dear Mr. Blutstein: 
 
I write in response to your request for public records, dated February 25, 2022. You requested, 
“Emails sent (not received) by the Attorney General since January 26, 2022, that mention Ketanji 
Brown Jackson, President Biden's nominee for the U.S. Supreme Court.”  
 
There are no documents responsive to your request. 
 
To the extent you believe that any documents have been withheld in error, you may appeal this 
decision to Joshua Diamond, Deputy Attorney General, by emailing an appeal to 
ago.info@vermont.gov or by mailing Deputy Attorney General Diamond at 109 State St., 
Montpelier VT 05609. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/    
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 
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